
 

 

 

TGP Kamloops Notice 

 

 

Customer Notification-Supplier Change 

 

 

To all our valued TGP/FCL Kamloops Customers  

 

We greatly appreciate the support, patience, and loyalty of all our customers over the years that have 

made your local distribution center in Kamloops strong and successful. We continue to strive to be the 

best we can be for all our members by suppling not just locally sourced products but unmatched 

customer service. Our focus is to align with independent companies with similar core values of Integrity, 

Responsibility and Excellence. 

 

We take great pride in announcing a new partnership between TGP Kamloops and Bentley North-

Chem. BNC is a proud Western Canadian family owned and operated company manufacturing and 

suppling chemical solutions to the Hospitality, Healthcare and Service sectors. 

 

Effective November 2023 customer will start to see a transition from the current warewash-chemical 

product labels from Planet Clean to a BNC label. Our goal is to make this transition as smooth as 

possible with little to no disruption to your valued business. Our goal in mind is to supply all our current 

and potential customers high-quality products and service. 

 

Please work with your Sales Representative if any issue or concerns or feel free to reach out to me 

directly with any questions or concerns and we appreciate your continued support and loyalty. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Yours 

 

 

 

 

Dean Feil  

TGP/FCL Kamloops Branch Manager 

945 Laval Crescent, Kamloops BC. V2C 5P4 

PH: 250-372-7710 

dean.feil@fcl.crs
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